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This bill is blatantly unconstitutional. It violates the Bruen decision as well as the 

Heller decision. Not to mention the 2nd Amendment itself. The permit to purchase 

portion also violates the 2nd Amendment by requiring US citizens to pay for a right 

they naturally have as an American Citizen. This doesn’t make anything safer all it 

does it hinder American Citizens from exercising their rights to their full potential. It 

will also cripple the gun community and gun stores in the state with its permitting 

scheme.  


